
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRBf32/1dn
JTK&RAC:wlj:rs

July 2, 2001

Representative Lassa:

The LRB draft of this amendment deleted page 414, lines 17 to 19.  You correctly
recognized that the page number reference was incorrect and deleted this item.  The
item should remain, but the reference should be to page 243, lines 17 to 19.  We regret
this error.
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